
To: Mayor & City Council

From: Kelly Diekman, Planning Director

Date: May 9, 2025

Subject: Third Reading and adoption of text amendment modifying certain Public
Hearing Notification Requirements

Item No. 59

MEMO
 

 

 

 

 

The ordinance relating to Public Hearing Notification Requirements by Amending
Chapters 20 and 29 of Municipal Code is attached for the Council's review and
consideration for third reading and adoption. The third reading was continued from the
February 25, 2025, City Council meeting. Council received a presentation about noticing
requirements at its April 25 meeting and directed staff to place the third reading on the
agenda to decide whether to approve the proposed changes. 

ATTACHMENT(S):
Ordinance Modifying Notice Requirements.pdf
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